
To: 'licensing@cherwell-dc.gov.uk'; 'natasha.barnes@cherwell-dc.gov.uk' 

Subject: St James Night Club 

  

Having met with Mr Michael prior to the submission of his application for St James Night Club, 
47 Broad Street, Banbury, Thames Valley Police have no reason to make a representation 
against the application. 
  
Any concerns about the promotion of the four licensing objectives have been addressed by 
the content of the application, after being raised to Mr Michael by Thames Valley Police. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
  
Tony Cope 
Licensing Co-ordinator, Oxfordshire BCU 

 
Licensing Office                            
Oxford Police Station 
St. Aldates 
OXFORD 
OX1 1SZ 

  

Tel:     01865  266 123 
Fax:    01865   266   104 

  

 

 

Thames Valley Police Currently use the Microsoft Office 2002 suite of applications. Please be 

aware of this if you intend to include an attachment with your email. This communication 

contains information which is confidential and may also be privileged. Any views or opinions 

expressed are those of the originator and not necessarily those of Thames Valley Police. It is for 

the exclusive use of the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient(s) please note that any 

form of distribution, copying or use of this communication or the information in it is strictly 

prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error please 

forward a copy to: informationsecurity@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk and to the sender. Please 

then delete the e-mail and destroy any copies of it. Thank you..  

 

 

Annex 4 


